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CLEVELAND CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
HONORABLE gXMB^SP&tiSK&W MAYOR BCM CITY HALL CLEVELAND, OHIO 44114 B84-SB1O

Ralph J. Perk

February 2, 1972

Mr. John J. Lynch
9712 Baltic Road
Cleveland, Ohio 44102

Dear Mr. Lynch:

Thank you for your invitation to address the UP Downtown
Group on February 24 at 6 P.M. Unfortunately, the appoint-
ment conflicts with another commitment.

As a second, let suggest my Chief of Comprehensive Planning
Ernest R. Bonner. Mr. Bonner is well versed in the problems
of Cleveland and, I believe, would make an interesting pre-
sentation to your group. He is willing to make the presenta-
tion and, unless he hears to the contrary from you, you may
assume that Mr. Bonner will make himself available for your
meeting on February 24.

If you have any questions, please give me a call,
meantime, thanks for inviting us.

In the

Very truly yours,

Norman Krumholz
Director
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